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In assembly on Monday, Mrs Patterson used Mr. Tid to speak about
tolerance. At Steeton, we all have many different views and opinions.
However, we respect each other and even try to empathise and
understand this. She linked it to Black History Month and standing up for
what is right, using Nelson Mandela and Rosa Parks as examples. 
The weather has not stopped us eating outdoors - we have now got some
waterproof, fluffy blankets to continue enjoying the fresh air. Mr. Shaw
took a team to Marley on Monday to play in the  league. There was some
strong play and Mr Shaw is looking forward to the future with the team.
Mrs Foulds took a netball team to Holy Family on Wednesday. She iwas
thrilled with their first performances, drawing with Silsden 1-1 and
beating Our Lady of Victories 3-0. Well done, team!
Oak, Fir and Holly class went to The Buddhist Centre on Monday - it was
our final trip. All the children have really enjoyed the calm peace.
We have had lots of visitors this week. Lorraine O’Donnell, who is the CEO
of Bradford Council, came on Thursday. She enjoyed a full tour and even
got to see Ash class singing campfire songs in forest school!

This week’s adventures...

.

18th October 2024 

Book Look
On Monday, don’t forget it is

our first book look of the year.
You are welcome into school at
2:40pm to look through your
child’s work with them to see
the incredibly hard work that

has taken place over the last 7
weeks. Please remember that
this is not a parents’ evening!

.

As many as 1 in 10 children may have
speech, communication and language
needs. We all do as much as we can to

support children and now Bradford have
made more resources available. 

Congratulations to Hamzah Ashfaq who was voted in as our new Parent Board Member. Thank you
to everyone who nominated themselves. Unity Federation Board will be recruiting again soon....

Keighley Fire Service
came into school this week
to speak to children about
firework safety. Always
remind children that

sparklers are fun but can
be dangerous!

https://fyi.bradford.gov.uk/speech-and-language-pathway-for-parents/
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Dates for the diary...

Steeton Superstars
These children have gone above and beyond this weeK

There is still JUST time to
buy tickets for the

Hallowe’en raffle! The
hamper is full of spooky,

gooey treats...20p a ticket or
£1 for a strip.

The winners will be drawn in
our celebration assembly on

Monday.

Zayden Mustafa

Dawood Sh
an

Charlie France

Edwin Dony

Aiza Hus
sain

Kyle
 Dix

on

Manah
il A

deel

Ebner
 Bibin

Frankie Conroy

Ronnie Robson

21/10/2024- Parent Book Look

23/10/2024- Hannah Gold Author Virtual
Visit

24/10/2024- KS2 Movie Night After-
School

25/10/2024- Fir Forest School


